Vernon Vipers Youth Football & Cheerleading Pre-Season Progress Report

Dear Parents,

We hope you can join with us to help motivate the Viper players to not only do their best in football practice and games, but also understand that good efforts need to be made to help out at home, be personally responsible for their actions, and to strive to do their best in school to get a great education. During the Fall season we will give each player a similar form weekly, to be filled out and returned to the coach with your evaluation and comments from both parents and teachers. As a coaching staff we will strive to help your child/student work as hard off the field as they do on the field.

Pre-Season Progress Reports are due at uniform handout in July or before the first practice, and should be filled out and signed by the Parent/Guardian giving permission for their child to participate in the up coming season. Please detail any areas that we as coaches can help.

Thanks for your support!

Pre-Season Eligibility Feedback Form Player Portion: Player's Name: Parent's Portion 5-Excellent 4-Good Homework Effort Last Year _____ 3-Satisfactory 2-Improving Behavior 1-Needs Improvement 0-Poor Helpfulness Comments (optional): If we can help in any way let us know below: The player has my permission to participate with Vernon vipers this year.

Parent/Guardian's Signature _____